
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We would like to inform you that the email address for The Student Care Centre (SCC) has been 
changed with immediate eƯect. 

New email address: prps@moe.edu.sg 

(Previous email address: prps_scc@moe.edu.sg) 

For any enquiries regarding this change, please contact us at the new email address provided 
above. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Rames Ponpanden 
Year Head (Lower Primary) and Liaison OƯicer for SCC 
Pasir Ris Primary School 
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